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NEWS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
                 
July 16, 2013
Contact:  

Jessica Welch

Office of Communications & Public Services

 (850) 926-0919
Wakulla County Announces New Start Time for Board of County Commissioners Meetings 
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners announces the new start time of their regular scheduled meetings will now start at 6:00p.m.  The new time change will take effect on August 5, 2013.
The Board continues to look at ways to increase community involvement.  Changing the time to later in the day will allow citizens who have full-time day jobs the opportunity to participate and is anticipated to increase transparency of our local government.  The Board of County Commissioners meetings are typically held on the first and third Mondays of each month excluding July and December; the Board holds one meeting in the months of July and December.  For a complete list of Board Meeting dates, visit our website at www.mywakulla.com.  The Commissioners would also like to remind any citizen who is not able to attend the meeting, to watch it live on Comcast Channel 16.  
If you have any questions, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com






